
Bobbie Noonan's  
Child Care 
Tinley 1 Newsletter 
1/2- 1/12 
Week  21 & 22 

News  from: Mrs. Elaine, Mrs. Taghrid and 
Ms. Jacqueline 

 

Introduce:  Story #3 

 

Language Arts- We will do lots of activates related 
to our theme.  We will do a few fingerplays called   
“We are healthy”, “Healthy habits” and “ I am 
sleepy”.  We will also learn about Healthy foods 
vs. unhealthy foods.  Also, we will talk about the 
importance of exercise .  The children will hear a 
story called “ The Squeaky and Sully Germ book”. 
The children will also enjoying playing the Riddle 
Game and echo game. We will introduce Fable #4 
(The Greedy Fox). 

 

Concept-  We will discuss the change from Fall to 
Winter.  We will make a healthy things basket for 
our shelf.  This week the hole punch activity will 
be added to our shelf. We will rote count 1-30. 
Our Doctor and Dentist boxes will also be 

introduced.       

 

Crafts and Writing- We hope everyone enjoyed all 
of our holiday art that was bought home this past 
month.  We will make snowmen to decorate then 
classroom boards for winter.  We will continue to  
name trace with all classes in January.  Also we 
will talk about health and color pictures related to 

it. 

 

Motor-  Balance walk (over and under) 

Create a mini obstacle course. 

Happy New Year! 
 

For the next two weeks our 
themes are Healthy 
Children. We will  also be 
working on evaluations. 

 

        Reminder:  

 

Classes resume 

1/2 

Music 

1/9 

*Martin Luther King, Jr. 
School is open 

 

*Open Registration for 
2018/2019 school year  is 
1/16. Make sure you 
register. 

 

Happy Birthday 

Bryce Koehler 

 

Student of the Week 

Ezekiel  John  

Jack Doruff 

 

 


